USC Suzanne Dworak-Peck

School of Social Work

Dear Students,

Congratulations on your admission to the USC Suzanne Dworak-Peck School of Social Work. You are invited to join a **New Student Welcome and Orientation** on **Wednesday, August 21, 2024,** from 9am-12:30pm. The welcome and orientation will be held virtually through this **SDP Student Welcome and Orientation Link** (please save this link).

The link will go live on August 21st, Click Here to RSVP.

We encourage you to attend, this will provide a valuable overview of the Suzanne Dworak-Peck School of Social Work and your respective program, prepare you for the first day of class, and give you an opportunity to meet faculty and staff. If you are unable to attend, please watch the recording that will be provide after the event.

For questions about the Fall 2024 Welcome and Orientation please contact Elizabeth Gutierrez at <u>elizabeth.g@usc.edu</u>.

REMINDER RSVP! In-Person
USConnect Community Building
and Resource Fair Event
For more information and to register click here

Elizabeth Gutierrez
Director of Special Events
USC Suzanne Dworak-Peck School of Social Work
University of Southern California